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February 20, 2018 
 
To:  Sandra Graham, Chair 
 Academic Senate  
 
From:  Eric Sobel, Chair 
 Committee on Library and Scholarly Communication 
 
Re: Proposed Amendment to Senate Bylaw 128, Conflicts of Interest 
 
The Committee on Library and Scholarly Communication during its meeting on January 29, 
2018, reviewed and discussed the proposed amendment to Senate Bylaw 128, Conflicts of 
Interest. Members agreed with the revisions made to the policy.  As a result, members 
unanimously endorsed the proposed amendment to the Senate Bylaw 128. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. 


